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ALASKA PEACE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION





The Capital City Chapter of the Alaska Peace Officers Association would like to invite Juneau residents wanting to pay their respects to the fallen officers from Hoonah to do so during a funeral procession Wednesday, September 8, 2010.  The procession will escort the remains of Sergeant Anthony Wallace and Officer Matthew Tokuoka from Alaska Memorial  Mortuary on 3839 North Riverside Drive  to the Auke Bay ferry terminal.  The procession will start at about 10:15 in the morning on Riverside Drive and end at about 10:30 in the morning at Auke Bay.
The funeral procession will consist of Alaska State Trooper  and Juneau Police Department patrol vehicles with emergency lights activated.  The marked vehicles will escort a mortuary vehicle containing the remains of the fallen officers and members of the Juneau Police Department Honor Guard.  The funeral procession will drive onto the Malaspina, which will depart for Hoonah at about 10:45 in the morning.
Mourners are encourage to find legal parking along the funeral procession route and then to stand clear of the roadway as the procession passes.  Riverside Drive is the most pedestrian appropriate area for mourners to use to observe the procession.

Drivers are reminded to yield to the funeral procession as it passes. 
